
 
 

2 February 2022 

 

Permission Note 

Local Area Walk or Excursion 

2022 
 

On a number of occasions and for various reasons it may be decided to take children 

out of the school grounds for short excursions around the local area. These may be for 

the purposes of explanation of a topic in Science, Environmental Education, History / 

Geography topics, evacuation drills or for Physical Education activities or games at 

Narnia Park. 

 

On all occasions, students may only leave the grounds under the direct supervision of 

their teachers. 

 

Parents are requested to sign the permission note below and to return to the school by 

Monday 7 February 2022. 

 

Annette Wein 

Principal  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Permission Note 

Local Area Walk or Excursion 
 

I give permission for my child 

 

____________________________________________________________  Year: ___________ 

 

to leave the school grounds to participate in local area walks or excursion as outlined 

above in 2022. 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________      Date: ______________ 

                               Parent / Carer 

 
 


